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Dear Friends, 
 

I am delighted to congratulate the Great Neck Synagogue on the occasion 
of its 73rd Annual Journal Dinner. This milestone highlights the strength 
of the Jewish community and underscores the Synagogue’s dedication to 
charity, tradition, and unity. I want to express my deep admiration for all your 
hard work. 

Every community is shaped by the dedication of its individuals. In that spirit, 
I would like to honor three couples: Sharon and Mark Twersky, Erran and Lisa 
Kagan, and Leslie and Michael Kule. Their longstanding connection to the 
Great Neck Synagogue is truly remarkable, reminding us of the importance of 
supporting our cultural centers as vital parts of our Long Island heritage. 

I wish you an evening filled with joy as we celebrate this wonderful milestone 
and the vibrant community at the Great Neck Synagogue. 

 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
         Gina Sillitti 
         Member of Assembly, District 16  
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